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Deputy Chief Tom Dunkin is returning to Beloit.

Congratulations to Deputy Chief Tom Dunkin for the graduation from the 248" session of the FBI
National Academy in Quantico, Virginia, March 16, 2012.

Deputy Chief Dunkin successfully maneuvered the challenge of a ten week training program that
included college credit work from the University of Virginia, instructed from some of the best FBI
minds in the country and physical challenges similar but not the intensity of military training.

Deputy Chief Dunkin is now one of less than 1% of all police in the United States who have attended
the National Academy. His new skills will be used to address community and patrol related issues.

Other department graduates of the National Academy include Chief Norm Jacobs, Captain William
Tyler and Captain Vince Sciame.

Graduates of the National Academy are recognized by Federal Agencies as partners in policing thus
providing their communities with extra opportunities to share Federal Resources.
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